
Upper Deua Catchment Landcare Group Inc.
ABN 78 721 547 112

(Incorporated under the Associations Incorporation Act, 1984) including its sub-committee,
the Araluen Community Water Users Association

[Landholder Name]
[Address]

Project: Finalisation of the Araluen Creek Works Project.

Dear [Landholder]

Thank you for your co-operation in this major project the UDCLG is now close to completing. The
finalisation of all the agreed works with the supplementary equipment, landowner contribution and
site works undertaken by Soil Conservation means that UDCLG now needs to finalise the acquittal
process.

The acquittal process requires an inspection to ensure the expenditure on supplementary items,
in-stream works and re-vegetation plantings have all been carried out as detailed in our submission
to the funder. To this end we have six weeks post 30th June to complete this process.

UDCLG thus wishes to review the agreed works and discuss with you any issues arising which may
need attention. It is also of interest for us to review the re-vegetation outcomes given the delays we
had prior to planting. We plan to follow the re-vegetation plantings for 12 months to ensure this
vital to the in-stream works continues to meet our expectations in terms of bank stabilisation.

To arrange a suitable time to meet at the sites we have put aside time in the last week in July and a
member of the executive will meet you to review the project outcomes with you. Also included is a
“Save the Date” flyer for our celebratory afternoon tea on 9th September.

Thank you again for your support for this project.

Yours sincerely

Penny Hayman
Secretary
Upper Deua Catchment Landcare Group
June 2023

“This is a Bushfire Community Recovery and Resilience Fund project through the joint
Commonwealth/State Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements.”


